
 

This document and its content is protected under copyrights laws and owned solely by ReadTheory Limited 

Partnership; Distributing, reusing, republishing the document in any way or form is forbidden 
 

Name  

Date  

Softwoods and Hardwoods 

When building a fire, you should always consider the type 
of wood you want to use. There are many different types of 
wood, and not all of them burn in the same way. There are 
two main types of wood: softwoods and hardwoods. 

 

Softwoods like fir and pine are great for new fire builders to 
use. They are easy to split into little pieces for kindling. 

They catch fire easily and produce a wonderful holiday 
aroma while they burn. These fires burn big and bright and 
are very easy to maintain. 

 
 

Although softwoods are great for many reasons, they do 
have some disadvantages. Softwoods burn quickly. This 
means you need to use a lot of wood to keep the fire 
going. 
They also do not burn very hot—not nearly as hot as hardwoods burn. This means the wood 
needs to be completely dry. If not, it will not burn well. Finally, softwoods do not produce long-
lasting coals. This means you will probably have to rebuild your fire in the morning should it burn 
out overnight. 

 

Hardwoods like oak, walnut, and madrone are good for more experienced fire builders to use. 
They burn very hot and can reach temperatures up to 1000 degrees Fahrenheit. They produce a 
fantastic crackling sound while they burn. Hardwood fires are great to have during cold winter 
nights because they do not burn out easily. They also produce long-lasting coals. This means that 
you do not have to rebuild your fire in the morning should it burn out overnight. You simply have to 
put more wood on the coals and your fire will begin again in minutes. 

 
 
Although hardwoods are great for many reasons, they do have some disadvantages. Hardwoods 
are tough to split and they do not catch fire easily. They are also more expensive than softwoods. 

 

 

As you can see, it is important to think carefully about the type of wood you use to make your 
fire. And remember that no matter what kind of wood you choose to burn, one thing never 
changes: you should always wait one year after cutting a piece of wood to burn it. This ensures 
that the wood is completely dry. 

 


